
 
National Power Corporation 

 

ADVISORY 

(for Un-rehired DAMA Claimants as Validated by COA) 
 
 

PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT LANDLINE NO. 8920-0093 WILL NOT BE 
AVAILABLE FROM DECEMBER 4 UP TO DECEMBER 8, 2020.  AS 
ADVISED BY THE RESIDENT PHYSICIAN, THE NPC HEAD OFFICE WILL 
BE LOCKED DOWN FOR THE PERIOD DUE TO COVID19 POSITIVE CASES 
THAT HAVE BEEN DETECTED.  THE ENTIRE BUILDING SHALL BE 
SANITIZED AND DISINFECTED STARTING DECEMBER 4, 2020. 

 

   


